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Q. Further to Newfoundland Power’s reply to CA-NP-457, how does Newfoundland
Power’s policy of allowing “Other key employees” use of unmarked company
vehicles after hours compare with other Canadian utilities?

A. Newfoundland Power does not have information on the use of unmarked company

vehicles by other Canadian utilities.

Newfoundland Power is aware that its practice of providing unmarked Company vehicles
to key employees to enable them to respond promptly to after-hours electrical system
problems is consistent with vehicle usage practices of Newfoundland and Labrador
Hydro and telecommunications service providers operating in the Company’s service
territory.
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